
TCS Update from Head of School, David Rowe 
March 16, 2020 
 
Dear Trinity `Ohana, 
 
This afternoon the White House has recommended no gatherings of more than 10 people. With 
this recommendation, we will move campus closures up one day to tomorrow, Tuesday, March 
17th.  Our teachers and principals are currently hard at work preparing to introduce Home 
Learning for our students. Assignments will be sent home for the remainder of this week with 
our Home Learning program beginning Wednesday. We will spend tomorrow preparing for the 
ramp up to our online component. More details will be forthcoming.  
 
Please look for regular updates from myself, the principals and classroom teachers. Make sure to 
keep your email address up-to-date in Family Portal (Parents Web). 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during this rapidly evolving medical 
event.  Thank you also for your continued support and prayers for our school community.  
 
Grace and peace,  
 
David Rowe 
Head of School 
 
 


